
 
 
 

Town of Sharon 
Master Plan Steering Committee  

Minutes of 5/16/18 
Sharon Community Center 

 

MPSC 

Pasqualino Pannone  Amy Garcia absent 

Shannon McLaughlin absent Susan Rich 

Chuck Levine Peg Arguimbau absent 

Susan Drisko absent Signe Peterson Flieger absent 

Laura Smead absent Eli Hauser absent 

Susan Price Town Staff Ted Philips absent 

Keri Murray absent  

 
CivicMoxie 

None  

  

  

Others 

Ed McSweeney 

 

 
Discussion 
 
The MPSC did not have a quorum so the meeting minutes of 4/9/18/ and 4/24/18 were 
not approved. 
  
Mr. McSweeney said he wants to be on a subcommittee for Precinct 5. 
  
A discussion of the initial survey results were reviewed. Ms. Price said CivicMoxie 
seemed pleased with the number of responses to date (over 130). Chair Pannone will 
distribute the results to the MPSC. The survey will be active through the summer until 
the next survey is issued.  
 
A discussion of the first public event ensued. The next survey will build upon the 
information CivicMoxie collects from the public meetings so it will be directly connected 
to the community input which is why attendance is critical. The proposed meeting date is 
June 13th or 14th. CM has proposed a couple of public meeting formats. One includes 
an intro/presentation and then can have either stations or break-out groups and the 
other is similar to break-out groups but follows the "World Café" model where the intent 
is to include community-building and more conversation. Either way volunteers are 
needed to either help lead discussions or document them. Chair Pannone to survey the 
MPSC and see which date works better.  
 
The next MPSC is scheduled for May 30th. Civic Moxie will be attending in order to help 
prepare for the public meeting.  
  



Discussion held on the need for volunteers to write articles, post on Facebook, get the 
word out at other local events. Next major events include Memorial Day observation on 
Sunday May 27, Father Bullock race on June 10th, Sharon Middle School show May 
18th and 19th. Possible to promote at recreational soccer and COA events. 
 
Discussion of compiling list of stakeholders for CM to interview one on one and in focus 
groups. Ms. Rich to obtain email addresses for some contacts. 
  
MPSC members should be sure to report back to their other boards and committees to 
promote the June event. 
 
Meeting ended at 8:30pm. 


